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Halton Healthcare Announces New Senior Vice President Redevelopment, Facilities & 

Retail Operations 

 

Halton Healthcare is pleased to announce the appointment of Al Coady as Senior Vice President, 

Redevelopment, Facilities and Retail Operations, as of August 19, 2022.  

 

“Al has demonstrated experience in large complex facility project management and capital planning in 

both the private and public sectors,” says Denise Hardenne, President & CEO.  “He brings extensive 

knowledge of hospital facility planning and management to this position and we’re delighted to welcome 

him back to Halton Healthcare,” continues Hardenne. 

 

Coady is no stranger to the organization, having held progressive leadership roles at Halton Healthcare 

from 2012-2020. As part of that work, Coady served as the Executive Director, Milton Redevelopment 

and successfully led the revitalization of the Milton District Hospital. His portfolio has also included 

facilities management, retail partnerships and security. 

 

Prior to returning to Halton Healthcare, Coady served in the position of Chief Project Officer and led 

the planning of Project Horizon – the redevelopment project of The Hospital for Sick Children. In his 

career he has also held public service positions within several Ontario ministries involving other 

successful hospital redevelopment projects.  

 

“Al brings with him a wealth of diverse skills and knowledge and has an amazing track record. His work 

is well-known and respected by our teams and in the field,” notes Hardenne. “With his impressive 

strategic planning skills and incredible foresight, Al brings a valuable perspective to the organization.”  

 

Coady replaces Bill Bailey, who retired in August after fifteen years with Halton Healthcare.  

 

“I am very excited about being back at Halton Healthcare and taking on this role- it’s like coming home,” 

says Coady. “I know I have big construction boots to fill, but I feel honoured to be able to build onto 

this legacy and I thank the leadership team for entrusting me with this wonderful opportunity. I’m so 

incredibly lucky to be working in an organization with such highly skilled and professional people, who 

really care about the people they serve. ”  

 

For more information on Al, please see the Introductory Q&A available on our website at 

www.HaltonHealthcare.com. 
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